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Hello Wasatch Families! 

 I hope this message finds you well. As you are aware, the Salt Lake City 
Board of Education announced re-entry dates for elementary schools in the 
district. They also sent out a survey to better understand the number of students 
who plan to return to in-person learning. Many families expressed they have 
questions, concerns, or would like to share input for the re-entry plan. We would 
love to facilitate an opportunity for the members of our community to do so.  

 Please join our upcoming SCC meeting to have an open discussion and to 
better understand information about re-entry.  

 Our meetings are always the third Thursday of every month, currently via 
Zoom. You can find the Zoom link on our website or contact me directly for 
meeting information. 

 

Join us, this Thursday, December 17th at 3:15pm, via Zoom: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8157834746?pwd=clJrMmprTnV0Y3dtZnVvVzVkeUE3
dz09 

Meeting ID: 815 783 4746 
Passcode: 2991624 

 

Sincerely, 
Elisabeth Bennett 
SCC Chair 
elisabeth.w.bennett@gmail.com 

https://wasatch.slcschools.org/community/school-community-council-scc 
 


